
Today's Highlights: December 23rd-24th, 2022
Last Two Selling Days of the Year!
From the Office, Work Tasks, From the Holiday Market Committee
Weather, Birthdays, Unclassifieds and more on the back page!

MARKETPLACE • COMMUNITY • CELEBRATION

From the Office
Greetings Artisans! 
Two more market days left! Couple 

of  announcements: 
• Please pay off  your SM & 

HM owings. You may come see us 
in Membership Services to look up 
balances. Remember that points are 
only added after payment has been 
processed. 

• We have incredible Committees 
that meet all year planning and 
preparing for our Holiday Market 
season, there is always room for more 
members to join to add their voices to 
improve our choices, and program.

• It has come to my attention that 
people are coming in late (after 10 
am) and packing up early (before 
6pm). Please DO NOT leave early. 
This yearly event is a tradition, a 
special Holiday experience that our 
Community, Customers and City have 
made part of  the fabric of  their lives. 
We owe it to this Market and to each 
other to treat it with the reverence 
it deserves. There is NO coming in 
late or packing up early, barring a few 
exceptions. We will be taking booth 
numbers and sanctions will be leveled. 

But most importantly, have fun… 
Share joy and give thanks to be a part 
of  this Community of  Artists. As 
always if  you need anything, be sure to 
visit us, send an email or give us a call.

From Your General Manager. 
Shannon Lee-Hutson

gm@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
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Stock Must Be Removed
Remember that all stock must be re-

moved from your booth by 9pm on Satur-
day night. We will have security this year, 
but when in doubt, load it out. The halls 
will be open again Tuesday, December 27th 
from 10am-3pm to remove any remaining 
booth structures.

From the Holiday Market Committee
   Many huge thanks this year for the 
members, staff  and volunteers who 
stepped up to help once again to create a 
spectacular Holiday Market! The Holiday 
Market Committee had a lot of  projects 
this year to get ready for the 2022 HM, in-
cluding a new layout for the Holiday Hall, 
entertainment, HM hours, booth prices, 
HM budget and so much more. The first 
"Holiday, Holiday, Holiday Market" song 
of  2022 was sung, and a huge sigh of  re-
lief  that we had made it to the first week-
end with all the vendors, staff  and deco-
rations at the fairgrounds along with all 
the great, positive energy! We all owe our 
staff  (and volunteers) huge thanks for all 
the back end work that is not glamorous 
or fun, yet so important for us to have a 
successful Holiday Market (like electrical 
permits so lights can twinkle). We know 
with all the changes things were missed, 
need fixing, changed as well as new ideas 
to look for more success for future Holi-
day Markets. 
    All of  us on the Holiday market Com-
mittee appreciate everyone's feedback, 
suggestions, comments and support as 
well as your patience as we continue to 
expand and grow Holiday Market. Please 
make sure to fill out the surveys or send 
us an email at holidaymarketsurvey@
gmail.com, and come to the Holiday Mar-
ket debriefing February 2nd, 2-4pm at the 
market office or via Zoom. All surveys, 
comments, emails, and input are very 
helpful and appreciated, so please take the 
time to write down your thought!

Holiday Market Co-Chairs, 
Mary Newell & Vincent LaRochelle

Two Shopping Days Left
We are also collecting shelf-stable food 

for FOOD for Lane County, so bring down 
your shelf-stable donations to the dona-
tion barrels. Thanks so much for everyone 
who has donated already, we have filled one 
whole barrel so far!

Thanks so much to Colleen Bauman who 
donated several boxes of  masks and gloves 
for everyone to use. We have some avail-
able for free in Membership Services. We 
strongly recommend wearing a mask while 
at market to decrease the amount of  CO-
VID-19, flu, etc.

Today's (Dec. 23rd) dress-up day will be 
Seasonal/Solstice. Tomorrow's (Dec. 24th) 
dress-up day will be Ugly Sweater/PJs Day. 
You can find a master list of  our dress-up 
days in Membership Services, online at 
www.holidaymarket.org under the Music 
tab, or on our social media accounts. 

F.A.Q.s 
We expect our customers will  be asking 

us a lot of  questions. Let's try to have those 
answers.
•	 This week we are open Friday from 

10am-6pm, and Saturday from 10am-
4pm!

•	 We do not have printed directories this 
year. Please send lost customers to the 
Live Map on the websites or the Info 
Booth in the Main Hall. The Weekly 
Live Map is on eugenesaturdaymar-
ket.org or holidaymarket.org. There 
are QR codes at the entrances, music 
schedules, around both halls, and the 
Info Booth.

•	 That member that everyone loves that 
isn't here is fine. We had a lot of  people 
take a Leave of  Absence. This includes 
food court members.

•	 Bigger acts are now on the stage in the 
new Holiday Hall/Performance Hall.

•	 We also have live music in the Main 
Hall as well, around lunch time every 
day

•	 We are strongly recommending, but 
not requiring, that customers and 
members wear masks and use sanitizer.

•	 If  you feel sick or unwell at all, please 
stay home.

•	 We are allowing busking this year. All 
buskers need to sign-up on the sign-up 
sheet.

Beware of Counterfeit Money
We handle a lot of  cash at Saturday Market 
and Holiday Market. You should always be 
on the lookout for fake money. There are 
several ways to check bills, feel free to ask 
someone in Membership Services or anoth-
er member what they do. 
Some tips:
1. Hold the bill up to the light. Check for 
a holograph of  the face on the bill plus the 
thin vertical strip containing the denomina-
tion. Also, make sure the watermark can be 
seen on both sides of  the bill. There is a se-
curity thread imbedded from top to bottom 
on the face of  the bill. 
2. Color-shifting ink: If  you hold the new 
series bill (except the $5 note) and tilt it back 
and forth, please observe the numeral in the 
lower right hand corner as its color shifts 
from green to black and back.
3.Comparison: Test the feel and texture 
of  the paper with other bills you know are 
authentic.

Feel free to ask your neighbors or come to Membership Services if  
you are given a questionable bill.

Final Load-Out
Hi Everyone! Please make sure all of  your 

stock, booth structure, and decorations are 
gone by Wednesday, December 28th by 
3pm. There will be no exceptions.

Man of Words Returns!
Remember Rickie Birran? The man who 

would perform A Christmas Carol in Prose 
at Holiday Market. Well he will be doing a 
special performance in the International 
Food Court this Saturday, December 24th 
at 11:00am. Be sure to spread the word 
to friends and customers alike about this 
unique Eugene holiday tradition. 



The Market 
Corner

   Happy Birthday to all our Sagittarius-
Capricorn friends! Last Sunday, Dec. 
18th, Nathaniel of  Lost Creek Crafters 
celebrated birth! Steven of  Shaden 
Killmore and John of  Earthen I LLC 
had a happy bithday last Monday, 
Dec. 19th. Angelica of  Studio Sprouts 
partied it up last Tuesday, Dec. 20th. 
Amelia the upcycler had a b-day party 
last Wednesday, Dec. 21st. Rose of  
WildRose Medicinal blew out some 
candles last Thursday, Dec. 22nd. 
Karen the woodworker and Janai the 
tie-dye artist celebrated birth on Friday, 
Dec. 23rd. Last but not least, Michely 
of  High Tide Heirlooms celerates this 
Saturday, Dec. 24th.
A very happy birthday to you all. 
We hope you have a glorious year! 
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UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the Info Booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or email it to us 
at info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org with 
“NEWSLETTER” in the subject.

The Saturday Market
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Nome May
Vice Chairperson - Bekah Zeimetz

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Cortney Fellet

Sarah Bast, Vincent LaRochelle, 
Damian McDonald, Brigitte McBride, 

Candice Westberg, Maia Bowers

Committee Chairs
Standards Committee Co-Chairs:

Gary Becker, Teresa Pitzer 
Food Committee Co-Chairs:

Colleen Bauman, Barbara Graham-Adams 
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs:

Mary Newell, Vincent LaRochelle
Sustainability Committee Co-Chairs:

Denise Gosar, Anna Lawrence

Staff
General Manager - Shannon Lee-Hutson

Assistant Manager - Mallory Dahl
Membership Assistant - Sonia Ostendorf
Marketing Assistant - Renee Thompson

Office Assistant - Silver Lee-Hutson
Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch
Booking Manager - Rudolf  Korv
Stage Manager - Ryan Zimmer

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office/Info Booth Phone - 541-686-8885
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm

If you don't see your birthday, please let us know. 

On the Market Stage
Saturday, Dec. 23rd

Music in Holiday Hall
10:30 AM  Lennon Korv
11:30 AM  Marcus Brown
3:00 PM  The New Folksters
4:30 PM  Definite Maybe

Music in Main Hall
12:30 PM  Willamette Violin Academy
1:30 PM  Jazz Trio

Sunday, Dec. 24th

Music in Holiday Hall
10:30 AM  River Jam
11:30 AM  Kenn Amdahl
3:00 PM  Patrick & Dillion 

Music in Main Hall
12:30 PM  Larry Pattis
1:30 PM  Paul Prince

Experienced Booth Sitter Available
 �Booth sitter available. I have 20 plus 
years of  craft/vendor experience, and 
know how to use credit card apps. I 
have time available between 2-3:30pm, 
other times upon request. $20.00 per 
hour, Eugene Saturday Market refer-
ences available, please call or text Jenny 
at (530) 588-6031.

Help the Kareng Fund!
 �The Kareng Fund Board is gathering 
prizes for the raffle in Membership Ser-
vices at Holiday Market. The raffle will 
be Dec. 24th at noon on the stage in 
the food court. The tickets are available 
from board members at Holiday Market 
as well as Alex Lanham at booth #199, 
Diane McWhorter at booth #218, Julia 
Garretson at booth #157, Fiona McAu-
liffe in booth #48, and Sue Theolass at 
booth #122. You can also get tickets 
at the Kareng Fund booth in the food 
court from 11am to 4pm for the rest of  
the market days. Keep tuned for more 
information about Art Bingo too!

Artist In Need of  Home
 �Hello, a fellow artist is looking for 
a place to live. Please call Johnny at                  
(541) 513-0093 for more details about 
housing needs and budget. 

Hat People Fashion Extraveganza
 �Hat People will be hosting a fashion 
showcase in booth #327 this weekend. 
A rare hat of  our making will be on dis-
play, exclusively for taking special orders 
or the satisfaction of  general curiosity. 
The Leaf  Corps hat style is two fold, 
and comes in both Summer and Winter. 
Come by and have a peak! Or see it on-
line at: www.newsboycap.com/store-2
Thank you. -Hat People

Annual Holiday Market 
Debreif Meeting

We have scheduled our annual Holiday 
Market Debrief  meeting for February 2nd, 
2023 at 2pm in the Saturday Market office. 
You may also attend virtually over Zoom. 
During this meeting, we will address the 
issues from the evaluations we recieved 
during Holiday Market. We will also make 
suggestions and notes for Holiday Market 
2023. All are welcome to attend. 

Saturday Market Social Life!
Follow along with The Saturday Market on the 

website and through social media. Share your con-
tent to get included and reach a new audience!

Facebook: facebook.com/EugeneSaturday-
Market

Twitter / Instagram: @SaturdayMarket
We’re also on Pinterest, Yelp, TripAdvisor, 
Google Business, YouTube, Flickr, & more.

Thank You!
    It sure has been an interesting year here at Saturdy 
Market and Holiday Market, and we wanted to 
say thanks. Thank you for volunteering, working  
with us, being understanding, and helping us make 
market the best it can be. Change can be a lo of 
things, and we are hoping to continue to strive 
toward positive change in the coming year.

   Happy Holidays, Merry Everything, and Thanks 
from the Saturday Market Staff to you. From 
Shannon, Mallory, Sonia, Renee, Silver, Rudolf, 
Ryan, Dave, Dave W., Spaz, Sandy, Erich, Mike, 
Chris, Bryce, Louie, Jeremy, and Tom. 


